Meet the workers in Indonesia who
help produce Phillips seafood

hillips is proud to be
P‘anchored in Maryland',
but increasingly
relies on Asia for its
crabmeat, particularly for
Phillips products sold in
supermarkets. The company
says it's ‘committed to
fishing communities around
the world'. Workers at the
Phillips seafood factory in
Lampung, Indonesia, want

Phillips to back up that claim.

Most of the 600 production
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workers at the factory are
women. Half of them have
no permanent jobs. They
don't know from one day to
the next if they'll have work.
There are no benefits and
the work is tough.

For over two years the
workers at the Lampung
factory has been asking

for permanent jobs for 100
workers who have worked
there continuously for up to
15 years.

Management is telling

these workers that only the
US owners can make that
decision. In June, a US Phillips
manager briefly visited the
factory, but left without
talking to the workers. The
workers are still waiting.

Please take a moment to
think about the Phillips
workers who produce
crabmeat for the US market
and are asking for decent
work.

Send a message to http://www.phillipsseafood.com/contact-us/feedback
or call Phillips World Headquarters at 888-234-CRAB to tell them you
support the Lampung workers' demand for sustainable jobs!
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